

Kentucky Horse Racing Commission

Steward's Report

Track: Turfway Park Date March 03, 2023 Day Friday

Weather: Partly Cloudy Races 0 Track Condition Tapeta Turf Condition Off

5th RACE CANCELLED
6th RACE CANCELLED
7th RACE CANCELLED
8th RACE CANCELLED

CLAIMS

Horse	Claimed By	Claimed From	Price


 Ronald L. Herbstreit
 Steward


 Barbara L. Borden
 KHRC Steward


 Brooks A. Becraft III
 KHRC Steward

TEST:

DAY: 35

RACES WERE CANCELLED DUE TO HAZARDOUS HIGH WINDS

1st RACE CANCELLED
2nd RACE CANCELLED
3rd RACE CANCELLED
4th RACE CANCELLED